
Please Note: The Zoning Administrator will not 
be in Town O昀케ce on Wednesday 2/28th. Please 
leave any Applica琀椀on or Message in the Zoning 
wall mailbox (to right of zoning o昀케ce door). I 
will be checking Voice Mails and Messages by 
end of the day.       Thank you for your pa琀椀ence,  Je昀昀 Biasuzzi 

 

 


